
 

 

The Huxley Historical Society Board met on December 13, 2022, in the Huxley City 
Chambers.  Those attending were: Jolene Lettow, Nels Nord, Hal Davis, Michele Kalsem 
and Nancy Neilsen.  The meeting was called to order at 11:03 AM. 
 

Attendance 

Minutes of the November 8, 2022, meeting were approved as printed and submitted. Minutes 
Approved 

 
The treasurer’s report was approved as presented with the following recorded: 
$  107.98 Staples (Ink for printer) 
      50.00  Cemetery mowing 
  3084.50  Veenstra & Kimm Inc. adjustment drawings 
  2687.70  Peterson Building 
Balance in accounts: 
$  60,624.35 Vision Bank Checking (12/13/2022) 
  100,000.00  Vision Bank CD 
  100,883.85  Edward Jones Account 

 
Treasurer’s 
Report 
Approved 

 
Discussion followed regarding the ‘Fjord’ painting and its proximity to public view.  The 
painting hangs in the hallway opposite Parks and Recreation office.  It was moved 
seconded and approved to have the painting remain In this location with a plan to 
promote and/or advertise its location with a sign in or near the Historical Society office. 

 
Fjord Painting 

 
Hal Davis submitted the update on the Maland House.  This report will be included in the 
upcoming newsletter. 
Additional discussion of the completed articles followed as well as suggestions for 
reports/stories that might be used for later editions. 
Announcements for the front page might include the Pancake Breakfast, April 1, 2023, 
renewal of memberships, etc. 
 

 
Maland House 
Update 
 
Newsletter 
Plans 

The meeting adjourned at 12:04 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Nancy Neilsen, Recording secretary 

 
Adjourned  

 


